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FISCAL NOTE, 86TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION
 

April 1, 2019

TO: Honorable James B. Frank, Chair, House Committee on Human Services
 
FROM: John McGeady, Assistant Director     Sarah Keyton, Assistant Director 

Legislative Budget Board
 
IN RE: HB3747 by Krause (Relating to the eligibility of children and prioritization of persons on

waiting lists for certain Medicaid long-term care services waiver programs.), As
Introduced

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would require the Health and Human Services Commission to amend or implement certain
policies governing the placement of certain persons on waiver interest lists and assessments of
medical necessity for certain children. It is assumed any administrative costs associated with
implementation can be absorbed within the available resources of the agency.

Local Government Impact

No fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 529 Health and Human Services Commission
LBB Staff: WP, AKi, LR
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